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What has Class 5/6 been up to? 

 

 

Year 5/6 have had an exceptionally busy week! In English we learned all 

about Semicolons and why we used them. We then used our learning to 

write sentences based around our current text in 

‘English Flood’. 

In Maths, we’ve continued with our learning about Fractions, this time 

focusing on multiplying fractions! We also revised our multiplication and 

division skills on the Chromebooks! 



What has Class 5/6 been up to? 

We had the pleasure to receive an opportunity to enter the ‘Crazy Creatures’ 

competition, led by the Young Writers organisation. We had to design our 

own Crazy creature and then write a mini saga of no more than 100 words! 

We had a great time creating our entries and we are excited at the chance to 

have them published!  



Monday 20th November was the deadline for the Mayor of London's Love Your 
Lunch art competition.  

 
The children's brief was 'the best thing about school dinner's is...', with the 

answer being given in the form of a piece of art. I received drawings, poems, 
stories, paintings, animation and clay still-life. The effort of our students was 

truly outstanding.  
 

We now wait to see if our children have received the top prizes on offer! Below 
are just a few of the wonderful pieces we submitted! 

 

 

 

 

Love Your Lunch Challenge  



St Jude’s Football Tournament 

 Last Thursday, St Jude's took a mixed boys and girls team to compete in the 
U11s Palace for Life Foundation football tournament at Dulwich College. The 
event was run by Crystal Palace FC. It was the first time the event had taken 

place and the first time we had competed as a mixed  team. 
 

We were in a group of eight and competed incredibly well in every game. The 
teams energy and commitment was clear from the start. Lochie, Hamish, Lillias 

and Deziah led from the back and were incredibly difficult to break down. 
Arthur, Charlie, Louis and Jorge were always a threat from the midfield and 

pushed every team. Unfortunately, we did not make it through the group but 
this did not dampen the team's spirit and we had a fantastic day. 

 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

  

 

Class Five/Six 

Class Five/Six’s Friday 
Star is  Thamani! Thamani 
is such a wonderful, kind 
and helpful member of 
class 5 / 6! She is a great 
supporter of her 
classmates and is one of the first people to 
celebrate the success of others! Well done 
Thamani! 
 
  
 

With  686  points, this week’s dojo winners are Year 3! 
 
You got most of your points this week for being on task and for working so 
hard on your handwriting. Well done!  
 

 
 

 
 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Class Two’s  Friday Star is Eldana.  
Eldana has really impressed us this  
week by making a conscious effort to  
use key vocabulary in her explanations.  
She has worked really hard to use star 
 words in maths when sharing her 
 reasoning! Keep this up Eldana! 

Class 4/5 

Class  Four/Five ’s  Friday  
Star is Eric. Eric has been an 
absolute maths whiz this 
week! He has been using his 
knowledge of times tables to 
find related division facts and 
presenting these to his peers. 
Well done, Eric!  

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class Three’s Friday Star is 
Stan! This week Stan has 
shown real diligence in 
compiling notes as he works, 
completing independent 
tasks that will help his 
learning and doing extra for 
the pin board in the 
classroom.  

 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception Friday Star is Clarisse. Clarisse 
has done an amazing job at learning the 
songs for our nativity performance. She has 
learnt all the actions and uses a loud and 
proud singing voice - we are so proud of you 
Clarisse and can’t wait for everyone to see 
our nativity.  

Class One’s Friday Star is 
Sophia Higgs! Sophia has 
been showing extra 
kindness and support to her 
peers this week. Sophia is 
always ready to learn, help 
others or tidy up. We 
celebrate all her daily effort 
and bringing to year 1 such 
a positive attitude! Well 
done Sophia! 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Year 2 , Mya and Florence 

For being so helpful in the hall at lunch 

time.  Stacey is so grateful! 

 

Worker of the Week 

Reception, Esme 

For sounding out and writing an 

amazing wedding invite! Esme has been 

doing extra phonics learning and tricky 

words at home. 



 

Class Assemblies 

Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will notify you as soon as possible. They 

will be held in the school hall at 9.05am.  

Reception— Tuesday 26th March and Tuesday 2nd July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st May and Tuesday 16th July  

Year 2— Tuesday 19th March and Tuesday 7th May 

Year 3— Tuesday 30th January and Tuesday 18th June 

Year 4/5— Tuesday 28th November and Tuesday 30th April  

Year 5/6—End of Year Production (date TBC) 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops 

Year 3—South Bank Tour, Thursday 30th November  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2—Perform Drama Workshops for each class, Tuesday 5th December 

Year 3,4,5,& 6—Sport Inspired Festival, Tuesday 12th December, all day 

 

Whole School 

Phonics Workshop for Reception and Year 1 Parents—Rescheduled. Watch this space! 

Helping Ear Coffee Morning—Friday 1st December, 9—11am 

Whole School Christmas Pantomime—Monday 4th December, pm 

Christmas Fair—Friday 8th December, 3.30 onwards 

West African Drumming Performance from After-School Club—Thursday 14th December, 4—4.30pm. 

All parents welcome! 

Reception Class Christmas Performance—Tuesday 12th December, 9.30 in the school hall 

Years 1—6 Christmas Performance—Thursday 14th December, 9.30 in the school hall 

Christmas Lunch—Wednesday 20th December  

Christmas Service at Herne Hill Baptist Church rehearsal—Monday 18th December, pm 

Christmas Service at Herne Hill Baptist Church—Wednesday 20th December, am 

 

 

 

Important Dates 



We are excited to host our second Helping Ear Coffee morning on Friday 1st December.  

For more information, and to register your interest, please find the leaflet below.  

We look forward to seeing you then! 

Helping Ear Coffee Morning 





 


